
Subject: Re: Object-Oriented Programming Course
Posted by davidf on Thu, 04 Jun 1998 07:00:00 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

David Fanning (davidf@dfanning.com) writes: 

>  I wanted to let you
>  know that I still have room in my Object-Oriented Programming
>  course that I will be teaching in LA June 21-24. 

Whoops! I'm still getting used to this "old" thing and my
new glasses. Can't tell the difference between June and
July on my calendar across the way. Those dates should be
June 23-26. Sorry. 

Cheers,

David
-----------------------------------------------------------
David Fanning, Ph.D.
Fanning Software Consulting
E-Mail: davidf@dfanning.com
Phone: 970-221-0438
Coyote's Guide to IDL Programming: http://www.dfanning.com/
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